United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT

Farmington Ficld Office
1235 La Plata Highway, Suite A
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

IN REPLY REFER TO:

APD Rescind RCUD AUG 16710

OIL CONS. DIV,

August 13,2010
DIST. 3

Huntington Energy, L.L.C.
Attn.: Catherine Smith

908 NW 71%,

Oklahoma City, OK 73116

Dear Ms. Smith: ' ‘
Reference is made to your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) for the following well(s):

Canyon Largo Unit #482 well, located 950’ FSL and 1140' FEL, Section 3, T25N, R7W, Rio Arriba County,
New Mexico. This APD was extended on January 17, 2008 with an expiration date of December 30, 2009.

According to our records, no known activity has taken place at this location. %O D$Q] . 9 q (’QL{ g_

Canyon Largo Unit #479 well, located 780’ FSL and 845' FEL, Section 4, T24N, R7W, Rio Arriba County,
New Mexico. This APD was extended on January 17, 2008 with an expiration date of February 13, 2010.
According to our records, no known activity has taken place at this location. 20y OSO[ 901"’]'\%

Canyon Largo Unit #475 well, located 1320° FNL and 950' FEL, Section 21, T24N, R6W, Rio Arriba
County, New Mexico. This APD was extended on January 17, 2008 with an expiration date of February 13, 2009.

According to our records, no known activity has taken place at this location. 5. 0501 . Qol "th L_,i

In view of the foregoing, this office is rescinding the approval due to the expiration of the APDs. In addition, we
will require a letter confirming that no surface disturbing activities have been conducted at the well sites. Please
file letter within 30 days of receipt of this notice. Any surface disturbance conducted must be rehabilitated in
accordance with the standards and guidelines established by this office.

If you have any questions regarding the above contact Jim Lovato at (505) 599-6367
Sincerely,
/s/ Tel Baird
Tel Baird

Petroleum Engineering Asst.
Petroleum Management Team

cc: NMOCD \/



